
 
AQUATIC SPORTS ASSOCIATION OF JAMAICA 

 

MEMO 

 

To: Coaches, Parents, Users of National Aquatic Centre 

From: Shauna Jackson – Hon. Secretary  

Date: August 12, 2020 

Subject: Responsible Pool Usage - Quarantine 

 

The National Aquatic Centre (NAC) has been open for two weeks and we have doing well in 

observing all the necessary rules and protocols. This is important for the health and safety of all 

who use and work at our facility.  

Just a special reminder to those in the aquatic community that may be returning from overseas 

that you must quarantine for 14 clear days before returning to training. We have received 

complaints/concerns about this and must remind of the importance of this matter. Known 

travelers will be asked to provide proof of their return date to the country before being allowed 

to the Aquatic Centre. If we have reason to believe there is a breach, the athlete/user will be 

reported to Independence Park Ltd and the COVID-19 Task Force of the Ministry of Health.        

A zero-tolerance approach will be taken regarding this. 

It only takes one case to put us all at risk and we all have a part to play in keeping the NAC 

COVID-free. 

We count on your continuing support of all the implemented protocols. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 


